
Site Report – Perryville – April, 2023
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Taryn Williams, Head Teacher

Outstanding Activities and Events
● Congratulations to Addison, Analise, Denali, Janette, and Ty who were all 2024 regional bird calendar

winners!

● Our final culture day of the year focused on kuspuk making! Thank you SO much to volunteer Katlynn
Kosbruk and our classroom aide Kaylynn Hobson for helping!
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Personnel
● Thank you SO much to our cook, Jennifer, who filled in for our custodian during a short leave period.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress
● Preschool students learned the letters Ss, Tt, Uu, & Vv this month! They studied the Alutiiq number 8

and also learned some animal names.

● Elementary students visited the ocean to gather data on the tides. They walked and counted our
steps throughout the day to see how the tide changed. They’ve also recently started growing plants!
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● Middle School students made clay models to illustrate the parts of plant and animal cells!

● High School students attended the Intro to Allied Health and Welding CTE intensive week courses!

Analise has also been finishing up the physics unit of Level 8 science.

Technology Progress
● We had some issues with the DRC Insight app loading for testing; everything else worked right away.

Facility Update
● We had to move our mural project to the fall, unfortunately. We’re very excited about this

opportunity!
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LSAC Activity
● Our LSAC met on 04/07 and finished planning out all of our spring activities!

Volunteer Report
● Thank you to Katlynn Kosbruk for volunteering to help out with our final culture day of the year!

Professional Development
● All PVL teachers completed their training for the AK Star and Science assessments.
● Kirstie from the Statewide Mentor Project came down to record McKenna and collect some data on

her teaching.

Pupil Attendance
● Students in grades 7 and up continue to have great attendance! It decreased over the past few weeks

due to some illnesses, but all students in those grades continue to have fewer than 10 absences and
remain eligible for travel.

Student and Staff Safety
● Damian had a chance to stop by this month and check everything out.
● We had a number of staff and students out this week due to a COVID wave.

Subsistence Calendar
● Our community has been very supportive and appreciative of the fact that we have decided to

continue with the subsistence calendar for another year! We’ve been reminding them of the
importance of strong attendance in light of the shortened school year.

Other
● Thank you for following along this school year! We’ve had a wonderful time and so many successes

and we’re always very appreciative of the support.
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